
The Cardinal-Hickory Creek Project will require state regulatory approvals from 
the Public Service Commission of Wisconsin and Iowa Utilities Board as well as 
federal approvals from the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service and the Army Corps of 
Engineers and the Rural Utilities Service. Due to the length and geography of 
the project, we anticipate that a federal environmental assessment under the 

National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) also will be conducted as part of the 
process. 

Based on the regulatory process and involvement of multiple local, state and 
federal regulatory agencies, the companies are anticipating that the project 
would be in service in 2023. 
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